Farnborough Newsletter



Meet our newest team members

We'd like to introduce you to the newest recruits in our team who will be joining Sarah, Maggie, Sydney and Charlie.



Clare is Level 3 qualified with 8 years experience in childcare. "I look forward to welcoming you all to our beautiful nursery."



Gabby has over 7 years of experience within a nursery and is very much looking forward to help your children grow.



Sammy is a Level 3 qualified member of the team; she is trained in SENCo and has over 4 years experience.



Teri is our Head Chef and will be ensuring your children are getting the most delicious and nutritious meals everyday!

Recipe of the Month

Packed full of goodness! Visit our website for the full recipe.



What's on locally



Kind Regards The Toad Hall team

farnborough@toadhall-nursery.co.uk



toadhallnurseryfarnborough 👩 toadhallnursery

